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PUBLIC SERVICE MINISTRY CIRCULAR 
MEMORANDUM 

REFERENCE NO. PS:15/1 /24IV 

 
 
 
FROM:Permanent Secretary, 
 Public Service Ministry 
 
TO: All Permanent Secretaries, 
 Heads of Departments and 
 Regional Executive Officers. 
 
DATE: 1985-05-14 
 

SUBJECT: 
 

Telephone numbers- Public Service Ministry 

 
 
 
Please refer to Public Service Ministry Circular number 9/1985 dated 25/4/85 on the above subject and 
note that under paragraph 2 section C, the telephone number of Cde. P. Sugrim Singh- Principal 
management Services Officer Should be 68867 and not 66867. 
 
The ministry regrets any inconvenience which may have been caused. 
 
 
 
……………………………… 
M.N. Persaud 
For Permanent Secretary 
 


